

Redhill Street, Camden, London, NW1 4BD Tel: 0207 387 7881

Email: admin@cchurchnw1.camden.sch.uk Website: www.cchurchnw1.camden.sch.uk

Newsletter Issue 27 - 19th April 2024



Head Teacher's Award

Lacey - Oak Class

Attendance

Best attendance: Willow Class - 99% 3

Dates for your Diary

Monday 22nd April: B Team Football Training (3:30-4:30 pm)

Tuesday 23rd April: Red and white clothes for St George's Day

Wednesday 24th April: Reception cooking club (3.30-4.30 pm) JAM Club (3:30-5:00 pm) Y2 Multi Sports 3:30-5:00 pm)

Thursday 25th April:

Friday 26th April:

ADVANCE NOTICE: MONDAY 6TH MAY: BANK HOLIDAY - SCHOOL CLOSED

St George's Day

On Tuesday 23rd April, children may wear red and white clothes to school if they wish. The children will learn about the story of St George during Collective Worship.



Phone Snatching

Please remind your Y5 and Y6 children to keep their phones in their bags/out of sight as the young men who have been stealing phones have not yet been caught and are still active (new report at the end of last week).

Punctuality...

Please make sure that your child is on time for school every day. The first part of the day is very important. Your child will be missing out on reading lessons and phonics lessons if they are late. Children find it very unsettling and embarrassing to arrive late. Thank you for your help with this.



Eid Feast

It was lovely to be together on Friday evening to eat and enjoy each other's company. **THANK YOU SO MUCH** to all the parents who cooked food for us to eat and thank you Nessa and all our staff for staying to help serve.







Our Christian Value this term is: Community

Dear God,

Thank you for your kindness and generosity towards us.

Thank you for our school and local community.

Please help us to be generous in serving each other.

Help us to support any in our community who are in need.

Amen



ONLINE CONTENT 10 tips to keep your children safe online

The internet has transformed the ability to access content. Many apps that children use are dependent on user-generated content which can encourage freedom of expression, imagination and creativity. However, due to the sheer volume uploaded every day, it can be difficult for platforms to regulate and moderate everything, which means that disturbing or distressing images, videos or audio clips can slip through the net. That's why we've created this guide to provide parents and carers with some useful tips on keeping children safe online.



MONITOR VIEWING HABITS

Whilst most apps have moderation tools, inappropriate content can still slip through the net.



CHECK ONLINE CONTENT

Understand what's being shared or what seems to be 'trending' at the moment.



CHECK AGE-RATINGS

Make sure they are old enough to use the app and meet the recommended age-limit.



CHANGE PRIVACY SETTINGS

Make accounts private and set content filters and parental controls where possible.



SPEND TIME ON THE APP

Get used to how apps work, what content is available and what your child likes to watch.



LET CHILDREN KNOW YOU'RE THERE

advice available to them if they need it.



ENCOURAGE CRITICAL THINKING

Talk about what people might post online and why some posts could cause distress.



LEARN HOW TO REPORT & BLOCK

Always make sure that children know how to use the reporting tools on social media apps.



KEEP AN OPEN DIALOGUE

If a child sees distressing material online; offer reassurance.





SEEK FURTHER SUPPORT

If a child has been affected by something they've seen online, seek support from your school's safeguarding lead.



www.nationalonlinesafety.com

Twitter-@natonlinesafety

Facebook - / National Online Safety Instagram - @ National Online Safety